
Good  morning to the  legislature,  I'm writing to you to ask you to not pass HB 4005. This bill is 
a direct infringement on the U.S.  
constitution and will make criminals out of law abiding citizens. Perhaps a solution to gun 
crime  problems  would be to concentrate on actual criminals instead of the the law abiding 
people of this great state and  country. Please  have another look at  the  United States 
Constitution in it's entirety and specifically The Bill of Rights. In my opinion HB 4005 is a direct 
infringement on nearly all of the Amendments in the original ratified Bill of Rights. 
 
Thank you for all you do. 
 
Sincerely, Jared  Pero. 
 
 


